
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: 

Mikalia Bradberry 

Bradberry.Mikalia@macphail.org 

 

 

MACPHAIL SPOTLIGHT SERIES PRESENTS 1,000 YEARS OF SACRED SONGS  

 

MINNEAPOLIS – May 19th, 2022 - MacPhail Center for Music takes their audience on a journey 

in time with the next iteration of the Spotlight Series: 1,000 years of Sacred Songs. A collaboration 

between MacPhail Center for Music and the Basilica of St. Mary, this performance will feature the 

Basilica’s choir and director Teri Larson. The program showcases an arc of a thousand years from the 

earliest installments of the Gregorian Chant to contemporary repertoire, also exemplifying the evolution 

of harmony, melody, rhythm, and counterpoint. With the works of Hildegard von Bingen, Alice Parker, 

and Jocelyn Hagen, 1,000 years of Sacred Songs uphold the women composers and their works, that 

against all odds, firmly made their mark on the music world in an otherwise male-dominated field.  

Conductor and Basilica Choir Director Teri Larson comments, “I didn’t know of Hildegard von 

Bingen’s existence until I got my Master’s Degree in Choral Conducting in 1993. I was astounded to have 

not heard of this amazing woman! …. I’m delighted to help present some of these gems in this 

program.”  

The program will be performed by MacPhail teaching artists Andrea Leap, Miryana Moteva and 

special guest artist Ivory Doublette, another trio of women leaving their mark on the Minnesota music 

community and the world.  

1,000 Years of Sacred Songs will premiere in the heart of downtown at the Basilica of Saint 

Mary, Wednesday, June 15th at 7:30 p.m. Tickets are available for purchase at macphail.org  

MacPhail Center for Music is committed to transforming lives and strengthening communities 

through music learning experiences that inspire. Each year, MacPhail offers programming to 16,000 

students of all ages, backgrounds, and abilities, at locations in Minneapolis, White Bear Lake, 

Chanhassen, Apple Valley and Austin, as well as 104 community partnerships across the Twin Cities. An 

industry leader in online music education, MacPhail’s Live Online and Online School Partnerships 

programs have reached students for the past ten years. MacPhail has a 113-year history of excellence, 

promoting life-long learning and building long-term relationships between students and teachers. For 

more information, visit macphail.org 

https://www.macphail.org/tickets/tickets-for-1000-years-of-sacred-songs/

